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Zhang, Coco (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: 2016年12月14日星期三 3:16
To: Geng, Peter (Shenzhen)
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 548484)
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Inquiry on 11/29/2016 : 

Inquiry:  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am an engineer from SGS(SZ) test lab. I got a project to apply FCC 
certification. Please find attached for the user manual and picture of the 
sample. The sample contains left earphone, right earphone and charge docking

 

My questions are: 

 

1. Can I use one ID number for the project? 
2. Can I locate the label in the bottom of the docking? 

 
 
 
 
If I need to use two 
ID number, Can I locate both of their label in the bottom of the docking? 

 
FCC response on 11/30/2016

Please provide photo's (labeled) for each device.  
Also, clarify if there is a transmitter in each component.

 
---Reply from Customer on 11/30/2016--- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The right earphone has Bluetooth and NFMI(10.579MHz) transmitter, while the left one just has NFMI 
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transmitter. The docking is for charging (no transmitter) purpose only. The client wants to locate the label in 
the bottom of the docking. Please advice. Thanks. 

 
FCC response on 12/01/2016

The left and right earplugs are different transmitter and require separate FCC identifiers. 
The docking station with not transmitter, is subject to Verification assuming it has digital circuitry.  
The FCC identifiers cannot go on the docking station. 
The FCC identifier for each earplug must go on the device unless you provide justification that it is not 
possible. 
  

 
---Reply from Customer on 12/07/2016--- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find attached for explanation about the impractical reason to locate the label in the earplug.

 
FCC response on 12/08/2016

The justification must be formal letter and signed by the grantee.  
It should also state that there are no other markings(besides the FCC ID) because of no room on the earplugs 
or otherwise explain. Thanks. 

 
---Reply from Customer on 12/11/2016--- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find attached for formal letter from grantee and please help to advice if it is ok to locate the label in 
the charge docking. Thanks. 

 
FCC response on 12/12/2016

The FCC identifiers can go in the manual not on the docking station.  The attestation request needs to be 
revised accordingly. 

 
---Reply from Customer on 12/13/2016--- 
 
Please find attached for revised formal letter from grantee and please help to advice if it is ok. Thanks.

 
FCC response on 12/13/2016

The request to place the FCC Identifiers for the earphone plugs in the users manual is acceptable. 
 
 
Attachment Details: 
sample picture 

sample picture 

user manual 

technical description 

LABEL LOCATION 

drawing for earplugs 

drawings for earplugs 



3

explanation document 

label size 

formal letter 

revised formal letter 

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry 
System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


